You are cordially invited to MTP's

Sweetheart Dance/

Jarnuwary 31, 2025
7-9pm

VENUE UPDATED!II
The Dance will be held at

Mt Pleasant Elementary School
Gym

RSVP by 1/27/25
*This is an MTP
student event only,
no siblings are
allowed

Kate Saar
KateSaarl6@gmail.com

*Day of registrations and walk-ins will not be accepted.




